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ASG Electric Technician Receives 
NFPA 70E Certification 
 
Congratulations to Jerry Kisgen, a technician for ASG 
Electric, for recently passing the NFPA Certified Electrical Safety 
Compliance Professional (CESCP) certification program! 

The NFPA CESCP is designed to meet the needs of electrical and 
safety professionals who oversee electrical safety programs or 
manage electricians and other personnel exposed to electrical 
hazards.  

The CESCP tests participants knowledge and proficiency 
regarding the NFPA 70E Standard for Electrical Safety in the 
Workplace practices and concepts. 

According to the National Fire Protection Association’s website, 
participants must meet a set of eligibility requirements prior to 
applying for the program, pass an examination and meet several 
certification requirements within three years of applying for the 
program. 

ASG Electric Principal Chuck Fox congratulated Kisgen for receiving the certification and noted how the 
company’s clients appreciate their staff’s knowledge of NFPA 70E and other safety standards. 

“At ASG we have found that our customers are quite impressed with the knowledge base and training 
programs we provide,” Fox said. “The strength of these programs come from the content developed – and of 
course the CESCP is the credential that demonstrates an exceptional command of NFPA 70E standards.” 

ASG Electric in Madison, Wis., has been a TEGG contractor since 2008. 

Want more TEGG news and announcements? Stay up-to-date with TEGG Mobile by visiting TEGG.com/news 
from your computer or mobile device. 
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